Miller-Meeks Reconciliation Ad

Washington sure has some crazy ideas in difficult times.

I’'m Congresswoman Mariannette Miller-Meeks, and that’s why | voted against the $740 billion spending
bill that will dramatically increase funding for the IRS — enough to hire an additional eighty-seven
thousand new IRS agents and auditors, according to a report from the United States Department of the
Treasury.

That’s more than enough IRS agents to fill Kinnick stadium.

Some politicians think we need more IRS agents to audit taxpayers like you, making you pay for more
government spending.

| disagree. We don’t need more IRS agents harassing ordinary hard-working lowans — Congress needs to
stop massive government spending and let you keep more of your hard-earned money.

I’'m your Congresswoman, Dr. Mariannette Miller-Meeks, and | want to hear what you think.
Call my office at 202-225-6576 that's 202-225-6576.
I'm Mariannette Miller-Meeks and | am proud to represent you.
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